
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About This Notice: The HY Series Signal Relays are not recommended for new designs due to possible plans 
for discontinuation in the future. 

Features:  

Effective Date: 01.04.2023 

Affected Parts and/or Replacements: See Attached 

Datasheet(s): See Attached 

Notes:  

Not Recommended for New Designs: HY Series Signal Relays 
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Panasonic NRFND.PG01.01.04.2023 HY Series Signal Relays Affected Parts

Affected Part Numbers

HY1-1.5V
HY1-12V
HY1-24V
HY1-3V

HY1-4.5V
HY1-5V
HY1-6V
HY1-9V

HY1Z-1.5V
HY1Z-12V
HY1Z-24V
HY1Z-3V

HY1Z-4.5V
HY1Z-5V
HY1Z-6V
HY1Z-9V


